Scholarship Fund Application for help in 2020-2021 due to Special Circumstances caused by COVID-19.

The Berkeley Aquatic Scholarship Fund Committee recognizes that many families have unexpected financial difficulties this year which may make participation in Berkeley Aquatic Club near impossible.  To that end, we are offering a streamlined application process for current families of swimmers.  We are asking that you return this application by July 30 so that we can determine how much need there is before making awards.  We will consider applications submitted after July 30 but our funds may be all awarded at that time.

For families with more regularly occurring financial needs for scholarship, please message Scholarship@BerkeleyAquaticClub.com to start our standard process.


Parents Names:
Address:
Email:
Preferred phone number:

	Swimmers’ Names
	BAC Group
	Years in the program (approximate)

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	





Please explain how the COVID-19 pandemic has affected you financially. (you can be as specific or as general as you choose, but please give us enough information to be able to make a good decision):



How long have you been affected and how long do you think the effect will continue?



If you do not receive a scholarship, how will that affect your children’s participation at Berkeley Aquatic Club, other extra-curricular and family activities?



How much scholarship do you feel you need to make continued participation at BAC sustainable?
